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Subject:   “Officers Returned To Full Duty Status” 
 
 

 
 The four Mansfield Division of Police, officers, involved in the shooting incident on December 24th, 

2017 at 187 South Mulberry Street have been returned to full active duty. This is following an initial 

review of the incident as required by Division policy and procedures. The Ohio Bureau of Criminal 

Investigation (BCI) is currently handling the case investigation and there are no further details to 

release at this time. 


